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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Biblical Ministries Worldwide – Larry & Kathleen 
Leach, England (retired) 

 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
Biblical Ministries Worldwide (BMW England) – Larry and Kathleen Leach have 
retired from active mission responsibilities after 41 years of service with BMW. 
They made a US trip this past fall to thank the churches that have supported them. 
We were blessed to have Larry and Kathleen share at BACBC in October. 
Brandon Baptist Church has been actively looking for a pastor to succeed Larry. 
They extended an offer to a candidate but after further prayer and discussion, the 
individual has decided not to accept the call. So the church is resuming their 
pastoral search and currently, Larry and another individual are serving as elders 
to lead the church with the support of three deacons. Your prayers for a new 
pastor are appreciated.  

If you wish to contact them, Kathleen is on Facebook. Email addresses can be 
provided upon request.  

 

Last Week’s Ministry and this month’s focus is Rainbow Missions, helping 
underserved students in China had requested prayer this week (4/15-21) for 
a special training in Hong Kong.  
 

-More information: www.rmissions.org 
 

 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, the countries and 
people locally and globally served. 

http://www.rmissions.org/

